
  
Untitled  

  Commission Meeting  

Name  

  Elizabeth SImpson  

Address  

  

41 Punta LInda 
41 Punta LInda 
Sandia Park, NM 87047 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

  ebsimpson2@aol.com  

Comments:  

  

My husband and I have lived in San Pedro Creek for 16 years. We are extremely concerned by the sudden 
and seemingly unjustified plan to dissolve our dedicated, highly trained volunteer fire department and transfer 
responsibility for fire and rescue to Bernalillo County. There is no benefit to the Sandoval County residents in 
our area as the current station is closer and has been functioning at an extremely high level with complete 
community support. We hope the the Commissioners will at least table the decision pending further discussion 
and fact-finding. Thank you.  

 

 
 


